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JERSEYVILLE - A Jerseyville man - Charles Baker - reported missing Saturday from 
his home in the city, was found safe and sound Wednesday morning.



There was a significant concern about Charles' whereabouts. Jerseyville Police said 
Baker has memory loss due to severe brain trauma and was last seen at 7:30 a.m. on 
Tuesday near the Lewis and Clark Motor Lodge in the East Gate area.

Jerseyville Police said they were definitely concerned about Baker’s safety because of 
his memory loss.

Apparently, Charles will return to Jerseyville as of Friday and he is doing OK.


